
                                                                                                                                         
July 2012 
 
Dear Valued Community Member, 
 
Visitation Catholic School, a rural private accredited K- 8 school located in Verboort, will be 
hosting a shotgun scramble golf tournament. The tournament will be held on August 24 at 
Sunset Grove Gold Course, our community neighbor.  
 
Our golf tournament is a great family event and open to men, women and children golfers 10 
years and up. We will be featuring a raffle, awards, a BBQ, community fellowship and lots of 
FUN!     
 
We are looking for support in several ways: 

1) Golfers – the cost is $35 per golfer and includes a BBQ dinner.  
2) Items for golfers bags  (80)  
3) Gift certificates or items for raffle 
4) Sponsors – there are 3 levels of sponsorship starting at $100.                                                                     

(You and your business will be recognized at the golf tournament and on our school web site.)  

 
Name of Business_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Business Phone _________________________________________Business Fax__________________ 
 

Contact Name___________________________________________Phone________________________ 
 

Address_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Donation Description___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please indicate status of donation: 

 Enclosed      Will be sent to Visitation School by August 17th     Needs to be picked up, please call us 
 

Sponsorship: (please enclose check) 
 Eagle - $250  (Includes 4 entries & 4 BBQ)     Birdie - $150  (Includes 2 entries & 2 BBQ)     Hole - $100 
(Includes 2 BBQ)          
  

Thank you in advance for your generosity. Your participation directly supports our school.  
If you have questions or wish to participate in any way, please contact Lisa Meltebeke at 
971.217.2962 (dd.sfa.vcs@gmail.com) or the Visitation School Office at 503-357-6990. 
Registration, donation and sponsor forms are also available on our website www.vcsknights.org 
and in the school office open M-F from 9am to noon.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Meltebeke 

 
Lisa Meltebeke 
Development Director 
 

4189 NW Visitation Road 
Forest Grove, OR 97116 
Tax ID number: 93-0479886 / Please return this form to Visitation Catholic School by August 17.                  
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